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Please repeal the tow sport regulations imposed in the Newberg pool. While I support 

environmental measures, it is obvious that the shoreline does not get impacted by 

wakes from boats in any significant manner. I live near the river, and winter water 

levels have a FAR greater impact on erosion. Newberg financially benefits from the 

recreational boaters using the river access, and it is time to repeal the unnecessary 

legislation.  


